
September 20,2011

County of St, Paul No. 19
501 5-49 Avenue
St. Paul, Alberta
TOA 3A4
Attention: County of St. Paul Council

Subject: Lease Lakefront Land at Kehiwin Lake

I am interested in leasing some lakefront land on Kehiwin Lake, currently owned by the County of St.
Paul. I understand a portion of this land is currently leased out, leaving some lakefront land not in use
and possibly available.

I intend to build/operate a community campsite at this location, while supporting the County's interest anr
vision for the land and community" I would appreciate the opportunity to address any questions or
concerns regarding this request and am willing to meet in person or by conference callto discuss in
further detail.

Please reply or call to confirm your position,

Lful
Kevin Roth
403 815 9795
40 Bow Meadows Drive
Cochrane AB
T4C 1Nl

cc
Dennis Bergheim
Phyllis Corbiere


